
 

Public Notice
21 February 2019

Community Infrastructure Levy: Draft Charging Schedule

Planning Act 2008 (as amended) 
The Community Infrastructure Levy Regulations 2010 (as amended): 
Publication of the Canterbury City Council Community Infrastructure 
Levy Draft Charging Schedule (Regulations 16 and 17), Draft 
Instalments and Payment in Kind Policy and accompanying evidence

Canterbury City Council is inviting representations on the Draft Charging 
Schedule between Friday 22 February and Friday 5 April 2019. The Draft Charging 
Schedule sets out the proposed Community Infrastructure Levy charging rates for 
development within Canterbury District. A Draft Instalments and Payment in Kind 
Policy is also published for consultation.

The Draft Charging Schedule, supporting documents, statement of the 
representations procedure and privacy notice can be viewed and downloaded 
from the Council’s website at https://news.canterbury.gov.uk/community-
infrastructure-levy-draft-charging-schedule/

Alternatively, paper copies of the Draft Charging Schedule, Draft Instalments 
and Payment in Kind Policy, along with supporting evidence, statement of the 
representations procedure and privacy notice, can be viewed at the following 
locations: 

•	 Canterbury City Council Offices, Military Road, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1YW  
•	 Herne Bay Library, 124 High Street, Herne Bay, Kent, CT6 5JY 
•	 Whitstable Library, Oxford Street, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 1DB

Copies of the Draft Charging Schedule can be purchased on request by emailing 
planning@canterbury.gov.uk 

Written representations on the Draft Charging Schedule and Draft Instalments and 
Payment in Kind Policy can be submitted:

1.	� Online through the council’s website https://news.canterbury.gov.uk/
community-infrastructure-levy-draft-charging-schedule/

2.	 By email to planning@canterbury.gov.uk

3.	� By post to CIL Consultation (Planning), Canterbury City Council, Military Road, 
Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1YW 

Individuals making a representation can request the right to be heard by the 
examiner in their written representation.

Individuals can also request, as part of their representation, to be notified at a 
specified address of any of the following:

-	� The submission of the Draft Charging Schedule to the examiner in accordance 
with section 212 of the Planning Act 2008;

-	� The publication of the recommendations of the examiner and reasons for those 
and;

-	 The approval of the charging schedule by Canterbury City Council. 

All representations must be received by 17.00 on Friday 5 April 2019. Late 
representations cannot be considered. 

Following the close of the consultation all representations will be submitted to a 
Planning Inspector as part of the independent examination of the Draft Charging 
Schedule. 

Simon Thomas 
Head of Planning 


